
The Lutherville Garden Club

members return!  COVID

prevented them from coming for

two scheduled events in January

and February.  For this month,

they will be coming in person on

Thursday, March 17th at 10:15AM.

On Tuesday, March 1st at

11:30AM the resident council

will meet to brainstorm ideas for

the community (activity ideas,

dining, etc.).  Come give your

constructive ideas to the

resident council.

CONTINUED

Garden Club

Resident Council High Tea

We are bringing another activity

back in preparation for the spring:

"High Tea"!  The first will be on

Tuesday, March 1st at 3:00PM.  A

variety of teas and scones will be

available to sample, along with

cucumber sandwiches.  We are

breaking out the fine bone china!  

Lent

Lent begins on Wednesday,

March 2nd.  College Manor will

have a small service on campus

and distribution of ashes.

Happy Hour Schedule



Tuesday, March 8th at 2:30PM

Wednesday, March 23rd at

2:30PM



Both Events with Bernie


Hernandez!



No Birthdays this Month 

Canvas &


Cocktails

Our art teacher, Laura Numsen, is hosting our

Canvas & Cocktails event on March 9th at

7:00PM this month.  She will be doing a St.

Patrick's Day theme.  Guests are welcome! 

Please let Ann Siegmund know if you would

like to attend (443) 470-5838.


